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Bonis, Stanley

From: Bonis, Stanley
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 2:45 PM
To: James E. Blackwell
Cc: bdkisiel@verdantas.com; bfisher@gettyrealty.com; Strondak, Renee
Subject: Green Valley 55268 NHDES Site No. 199106013

Hello Jim, 
 
In light of the results reported for the April 2023 monitoring at Green Valley 55268, please continue monitoring through 
October 2023 in accordance with the current Groundwater Management Permit and approved WSA. Although the 
Permit expires September 27, 2023, please do not submit an Application for Renewal of GMP unless and until requested 
by NHDES subsequent to review of the October 2023 data. 
 
Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Stan Bonis, P.G. 
Groundwater Management Permits Coordinator 
Oil Remediation and Compliance Bureau 
NHDES Waste Management Division 
P.O. Box 95, 29 Hazen Drive 
Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0095 
603-271-5569 
Stanley.P.Bonis@des.nh.gov 
 
*Please include the NHDES site number with all inquiries* 
 


